
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

Mad for Marshmallows 

Make sure you visit Staglands these July School Holidays and enjoy free marshmallows to toast on 
the fire down at the barn. Don’t forget they’ll also be running their, very popular, free tractor trailer 
rides (circumstances permitting). Bring the kids and the adults too and immerse yourself in this 
classic kiwi childhood experience. 
 
  

 

Wellington Phoenix will be running two holiday programmes during the July school holidays, and we 
were wondering whether you would be willing to put a blurb in your school newsletter or facebook 
page promoting these. I appreciate that you probably have a lot of notices to put out to kids and 
families, so thank you for taking the time to read this. 
The details regarding the holiday programmes are below: 
Wellington Phoenix are running two holiday programmes during the July school holidays! 
This is an opportunity to play your favourite game all day, develop your skills, make new friends and 
rub shoulders with members of the Wellington Phoenix Academy. 
Thursday 12 – Friday 13 July, Memorial Park, Petone, 9am-3pm 
Monday 16 – Tuesday 17 July, Wakefield Park, Island Bay, 9am-3pm 
Includes coaching from Wellington Phoenix Academy Youth coaches, a Wellington Phoenix holiday 
programme t-shirt and a Wellington Phoenix football. 
Prices: 
$150 
$120 for Wellington Phoenix Members 
1 day option available. 
To register, visit www.wellingtonphoenix.com/community-programs or 
email beckyc@wellingtonphoenix.com 
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Clive’s Chemist 
‘If your child has a sore throat, go to Clive’s Chemist for  FREE check.  No appointment is needed. 
Clive may give you antibiotics if symptoms show your child has a strep throat.  Phone 5648618’ 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY WORKSHOPS: CALLING ALL SUPERHEROES JULY 16 – 20 
In the upcoming school holidays, Weta Workshop is opening its doors to a new cohort of creative 
superheroes! We warmly invite the children of St Claudine Thevenet School to come along. 
From sketching to sculpting and costume making, our workshops for ages 6 – 12 years old will excite 
and delight! Don’t miss out. Book online at www.wetaworkshop.com/school-holidays   

 

The Hearing Association would like to remind parents to educate their children about safe 
hearing due to the rise of noise induced hearing loss: 

1. Start Early 

2. Learn together about the ear and how it works. 

3. Discuss the fact that hearing loss can occur when we listen to loud sounds for long periods of 

time. 

4. Model good behaviour 

5. Ensure every-one in the family is wearing hearing protection to noisy events. 

6. Teach your children to turn the sound down, walk away from loud sound or wear hearing 

protection. 

7. If you are listening to music and have to raise your voice to be heard the music is too loud. 

If you need help contact the Hearing Association on 567 8036 
 
MUSIC JAM 
Spirited - Music jam session for aged 12 years and up.  Sunday 1st of July, 11:15-1pm at Our Lady of 
the Rosary Church.  Bring an instrument or your voice or just come and be!  A koha toward a pizza 
lunch is appreciated. Check us out on Facebook or contact Lucy Ryan for more details 0226539525 

SACRED HEART ENROLMENTS – Application for enrolment at Sacred Heart College closes on 
Monday 2nd July. Please drop these in to the school office. 
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